
Chesham & Ley Hill Ladies ‘pin’ golfing hopes on new 
Captain Chris.  

The Ladies Section of Chesham & Ley Hill Golf Club voted unanimously to elect 
Mrs. Chris Lewis as their new Ladies’ Captain, at its recent AGM.  

“Chris, quite simply, has supported and guided me, quite brilliantly, both before 
and throughout my own year as Ladies’ Captain and I know she will be a 
wonderful Captain in the year ahead!”, said ‘outgoing’ Captain, Philomena 
Lockyer, as she pinned the ceremonial ‘Captain’s Brooch’ on Chris. 

After warmly thanking Philomena for all of her energy, commitment and success 
throughout her own year in office, 2016. the ‘new Captain’ Chris then invited all 
those Ladies present  to join her for mulled wine and minced pies, before 
venturing out to the 1st tee for her formal "Drive In". 

[The photo shows new Captain, Chris Lewis, on the right, proudly wearing her 
Captain's brooch, presented by outgoing Captain, Philomena Lockyer,] 


